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The Red Bicycle Hall Riverfront Liquor License Overview
The Red Bicycle Hall has met or exceeded the requirements that were established in Resolution 2022-39C.  This includes having a minimum performance capacity of 125 people and abiding by the state minimum food requirement.  
This venue will attract tourists through their live performances as well as enhance the quality of life in Madison.  Through renovations and improvements to the facility they plan to be a first-class music hall and hope to compete with other venues in the surrounding region.  Red Bicycle plans to continue to use this space for live music, and begin to use it for weddings, parties etc.  
Currently any show or event held at the hall, are set up and tore down by the owners and their spouses, but they have recently hired a wedding/event coordinator and intend to hire a bartender, if approved by council.  
After meeting with the administration, we recommend that the council give consent for Red Bicycle Hall’s liquor license. 
A redacted version of the application will be sent separately.  Non-redacted applications will be available in City Hall for review by City Council at any time.  Please reach out to, Associate Director of Economic and Redevelopment, Alyssa Foltz for any questions. Afoltz@madiosn-in.gov


 


812-274-0461	101 W Main Street, Madison IN 47250 	madison-in.gov
image1.png
MAD/SON

Economic and Redevelopment





